RE: KH/AC/JC/Discovery Week – Payment Deadline

3rd February 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,



I am writing to you regarding Discovery Week, which will take place between Wednesday 19th and Friday 20th July 2023.

If your child has opted to do a paid activity, the next payment is now due and must be paid no later than Friday 10th February 2023.

The total cost of the activity will be dependent upon which trip you and your child have chosen. Please check WisePay carefully so that you know how much you need to pay. Itineraries will be issued nearer to the date along with further information regarding arrangements and transport. If your child has already paid for his/her ticket, please disregard this letter.

Please be aware that if your child has not already chosen an activity and wishes to participate in a paid activity there are still limited places available on a number of the opportunities.

Please make a payment on WisePay to secure their place and return a consent form to reception. Should your child wish to participate in a free activity please ensure that they have returned a consent form as a matter of urgency.

If you any questions, please email postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk

Yours sincerely,

Kethom

Mrs K Hibbs Headteacher





Old Hall Lane

Aldridge

Barr Beacon School